- Tapn'Grill
_ ~ Moore Park Plaza ~

Georgetown'’s Finest Smaillest
Meeting Placel

¢ Food ¢ Friends ¢ Fun
~ Open 7 Days a Week ~

Sunday
12 Noon - 9:30 p.m.

* Quality Service at Affordable Prices « Contact Lenses
* One Hour Service in Most Single Vision ¢ Designer Eyewear
* Eye Examinations Arranged
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CHILDREN’S
EYEWEAR

Free Prizes
for
Essilor Frame
Purchases
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Celebrating owr Srd Year in Feorgetowsn
232 Guelph St. Guelphview Square 873'3 0 50

Georgetown (corner of Guelph & Mountainview)
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Aileen Billings, Sylvia Graham and Linda Hannam got into the spirit

dressing circa 1902 at the anniversary service last Sunday.

i
3

of St. Alban’s 90th anniversary by

Photo by Wendy Long

Yo Lo
YOU NEED ONE...

Yoo

YOU CAN
AFFORD ONE!

Owen a

CELLULAR
PHONE
for ONLY

$‘| 000’:‘ -

Portable or In-Car. *36-month
lease with deposit $150.
Must be activated on the Bell
Mobility System through
Autofone. Call for details.

We carry the widest
selection of cellular
phones, pagers
and accessories.

"If we can't get it ...nobody can!"

AUIOFOME prus

Two locations to Serve You

348 Guelph St., Georgetown 873-1777
Auto Dimension 31 Melanie Dr. Brampton 791-0309

&8 Bell Cellular

Approved
Agent

Community Calendar...

Does your non-profit community organization have an upcoming meeting or event, or do you want to

ralse your organization’s profile, then Community Calendar can work for you. Call Halton Hills This
Week at 873-2254 or fax us at 873-3918 with all the information about your event. Remember to include
your organization’s contact person’s name and telephone number. Items will be run free of charge for as

long as is appropriate.

New in Town

The Halton Hills Newcomers’
Club is open to women who have
resided in Halton Hills less than
three years. We are a non-profit,
non-denominational social organi-
zation formed to welcome new resi-
dents and to make their transition
into a new neighborhood as smooth
as possible. We have a variety of
events and activities to include your
partner and children. Ladies meet at
8 p.m. on third Wednesday of each
month. Our next meeting is tonight
at the Glen Williams Town Hall.
Please call Wendy Robins at 877-

1573 for more information.

Day care garage sale
Moore Place Day Care will have
a Garage and Bake Sale from 10
am. to 3 p.m. Saturday September
19. Any donations are greatly
appreciated and can be dropped off
at Moore Place Day Care 83 Main
St. N., (Highway 7). For more
information call 877-9314.
New members welcome
Halton Hills Blue Fins Swim
Club is holding Registration
September 21 at 6 p.m. at
Georgetown Indoor  Pool,
Georgetown District High School.
Come prepared to try out. For more
information call 873-1588.

Pony Club registration

The Esquesing Pony Club will
hold its registration for the 1992-93
season on September 21 at 7 p.m. at
Centennial Middle School,
Georgetown. Call Steve Simpson at
873-2848 for more information.

Fashion Show

Elizabeth's Fashion and Bridal
Boutique presents the Colors of
Fall Fashion Show September 29 at
the Royal Canadian Legion on
Wright Avenue, Acton. Proceeds
go to the Acton unit of the
Canadian Cancer Society. Dessert
and coffee will be served at 7:30
p.m. with the show starting at 8
p.m. For tickets call Rena 853-
0744, Cathy 853-1424 or Liz 853-
0585

Genealogical meeting

September 27, 2 p.m., at Noel
Ryan Auditorium Mississauga
Central Library, 301
Burnhamthorpe Rd., west of Hwy.
10 the Halton Peel Branch of the
Ontario Genealogical Society meets
Angus Baxter, noted Canadian
Genealogist and author. He will
speak about Canadian and
European Family Research.

Acton Badminton

The Acton Badminton Club will

start the fall-spring session on

October 1. Come, enjoy yourself.
Please contact George Lee at 853-
1066 for registration or more infor-
mation,

Costume dance

Hillsburgh Snow Roamers Inc.
will be hosting a Halloween
Costume Dance October 30 at the
Hillsburgh Community Centre.
Music will be provided by Dave
Caims and there will be a cash bar,
buffet meal, and prizes. Anyone
wishing to attend must be over 19
years old. For tickets and informa-
tion call Sue McGill at 519-833-
9108.

Male voices needed

The Mississauga and Etobicoke
Barbershop Choruses are now
preparing for a combined variety
show in November, which will also
include the Peel-Halton Sweet
Adelines "Trillium"” Choruses.

Acts will include: traditional bar-
bershop harmonies, music from
“The Wizard of Oz", music from the
'50s, masses choruses en finale.

Rehearsals are held Tuesday
evenings at 8 pm. in the
Mississauga Valley Community
Centre, 1275 Mississauga Valley
Blvd. (west of Central Parkway).

Your voice is needed -- come and
join us.
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